EDITORIAL POLICY

All submissions to Lisp Pointers, with the exception of technical articles, should be made in camera-
ready text and sent to the appropriate department head. Technical articles may be submitted to the
Technical Articles Editor in either hard copy or in TEX source files by Arpanet link, tar format
cartridge tape, or tar format reel-to-reel. All submissions should be single-spaced with no page
numbers. Without a special waiver from the appropriate department head, submissions will be
limited to ten pages. This can be achieved by printing longer articles two-up. Camera-ready text is
defined to be no more than 7 1/2 x 10 inches or 19 x 25 centimeters, centered on an 8 1/2 x 11 inch
page. Articles that contain too much blank space will be rejected. It is the author’s responsibility to
retain a working copy of the submission, as contributions will not be returned to authors. Authors
not fluent in writing English are requested to have their work reviewed and corrected for style and
syntax prior to submission.

Although Lisp Pointers is not refereed, acceptance is subject to the discretion of the appropriate
department head. The scope of topics for Lisp Pointers includes all dialects of Lisp and Scheme. We
encourage research articles, tutorials, and summarizations of discussions in other forums. Lisp
Pointers is not a forum for detailed discussions on proposed changes to the Common Lisp standard.

Lisp Pointers is a Special Interest Publication of the Special Interest Group on Programming
Languages (SIGPLAN). A subscription to LISP Pointers does not include membership in any group.



